
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello, my name is Miss Rees and I am very excited to be your child’s 

class teacher next year in Hope Grant.  

In year 4, we will cover five interesting and exciting topics.  My 

favourite topic I will be teaching you is all about Rio! Did you know 

that Rio have a bright and colourful carnival? You will be learning more 

about this in year 4. 

I really want every child to have the most enjoyable time.  I am really 

looking forward to meeting you in September and working with you to 

ensure your child learns new things and has lots of fun whilst in my 

class! 

If you have any concerns or queries next year, please do not hesitate 

to contact me using the email below. I will get back to you as soon as 

possible. Wishing you a wonderful summer break.  

upperschool@cambridgeschool.hants.sch.uk 
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